
Please join us in celebrating 
another ACE milestone! 

cordially invites you to attend a 

Groundbreaking Ceremony  
 

for the 

Nogales Street Grade Separation ProjectNogales Street Grade Separation Project  
 

at 10:30 a.m. on Friday, April 5, 2013  
 

at 904 S. Nogales St., Industry, CA 91748  

(southeast corner of Nogales St. and San Jose Ave.) 
 

Celebratory luncheon to follow at  

Happy Harbor Restaurant, 1015 S. Nogales St., #126, Rowland Heights 

Please RSVP by March 29th to Ricky Choi at 
rchoi@theaceproject.org or (626) 962-9292 ext. 154 

THE ALAMEDA CORRIDOR-EAST CONSTRUCTION AUTHORITY  

Funding Partners 



Directions to Groundbreaking Ceremony & Luncheon 

GROUNDBREAKING ADDRESS 
904 S. Nogales St., Industry, CA 91748 

(southeast corner of Nogales St. and San Jose Ave.) 
*On-site parking entrance on San Jose Ave. 

 

 

FROM 60 FWY: 
Exit Nogales St. and proceed north for 0.3 miles. 

Turn right onto San Jose Ave. and make an immediate right 

onto the first driveway for the parking entrance. 

Proceed into the parking area. 
 

FROM 10 FWY: 
Exit Azusa Ave. and proceed south for 2.9 miles. 

Turn left onto Amar Rd. and proceed east for 1.2 miles. 

Turn right onto Nogales St. and proceed south for 2.2 miles. 

Turn left onto San Jose Ave. and make an immediate right 

onto the first driveway for the parking entrance. 

Proceed into the parking area. 
 

LUNCHEON ADDRESS 
Happy Harbor Restaurant 

(in the 99 Ranch Shopping Center) 

1015 S. Nogales St., #126  

Rowland Heights, CA 91748 
 

 

FROM GROUNDBREAKING: 
Proceed south on Nogales St. toward Gale Ave. 

Turn right onto the first driveway immediately  

south of the railroad tracks and proceed into the parking lot.  


